
  

dgcp.eupresidency24@ibz.be 

 

Brussels, 23 February 2024 

 

Dear Director-General, dear Colleague, 

 

On behalf of the Belgian Presidency of the European Union, I have the honour to invite you to   

the 52nd Meeting of the Directors-General for Civil Protection of the Member and 

Participating States of the Union Civil Protection Mechanism 

The meeting will take place on 25 and 26 April 2024 at the Marriott Hotel in Brussels. The 24th 

of April will be dedicated to the arrival of delegations, and a welcome reception in the evening 

at the hotel. 

 

In order to prepare for your participation, please find enclosed the preliminary programme as 

well as a practical information note (PIN), which includes all the information on the travel and 

logistical arrangements necessary for your visit. 

The Presidency has pre-booked two rooms for each delegation at the Hotel Marriott Brussels. 

We would like to kindly ask you to register no later than the 29th of March. In the practical 

information note, you will find the information for your registration to the event.  

My team in charge of the Presidency is at your disposal (e-mail: dgcp.eupresidency24@ibz.be) 

should you need any additional information or clarification concerning the meeting. 

I am looking forward to welcoming you in Brussels. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

 

Geneviève Van Der Meeren 

Director-General for Civil Protection     

Electronically signed on 08/03/2024 11:41 (UTC+01) in accordance with Article 11 of Commission Decision (EU) 2021/2121
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